SULLY CITY COUNCIL WORK SESSION

SULLY, IOWA JANUARY 13, 2025

The Sully City Council met for a work session at 6:25 p.m. on January 13, 2025, in the Council Chambers with Mayor Ben Ahrens presiding. Council Members present were Dan Stouthammer, Mary Carol Cross, Justin Van Soelen and Jon Van Wyk. Council Member Tim LeCompte took part via Zoom. Also, present was City Clerk Barbra Maasdam. Public Works Director Jeremy Behun was absent.

Library Director Judy Zegers presented information for a story walk along the walking path at the Ball Park. The Library Board will apply for grants and request donations to cover the cost of this project.

Council Members reviewed and discussed projected revenue and expenditures for the fiscal year ending June 30, 2026, to complete a draft budget to be considered for approval at a later meeting. Property tax levy rates were reviewed and discussed to be considered for approval at the regular February meeting.

The work session ended at 8:20 p.m.